Let’s make 1990 something speciallllll

Try to attend as many events as you can. We need
your input and ideas to make 1990 a GTO year.



T

I1’d like to thank Bruce & Debbie Scott for having the

Christmas party this year. I can appreciate the amount of
work it takes to have the party especially when you have to
finish your basement to do it. Right Bruce? 1In

attendance were Neal & Leslie Blankenship, Jeff & Lynn
Inskeep, Jim & Diane Evans, Doug & Helen Smith, Kirt &

Connie Plierce, Bruce & Debbie Scott, Geoff & Pat Ludwig,

Dave & -Jan Benson, Jeff & Nadine Ruffer, Jerry & Dliana
Brownfield, Jim & Sue Dingess, Mark Baker & Friend,

Richard & Nancy Whaley. All was a success except for the
meeting we tried to have. We all found out that 3 hours into
a Christmas party is not a good time to conduct business.
Everyone that was at the party was polled later by phone and
we decided to try something different this year in hopes that
it will help our club grow. It will be an all Pontiac- show
followed by a cruise-in. The show will be at Dennis Pontiac -
on June 16th. I’ll1 have more details later. We are going to .
need a lot of help at- the show so please. start thinking about
what vyou might like to do. . = -.

I would also like to thank everyone who voted and took the -

‘time to send their ballot back. The election results are as

follows: President - Jim Evans, Vice-President - Doug Smith,
Treasurer - Richard Whaley, Secretary - Nancy Whaley, Board
of Directors: Nick Anspaugh, Neal BRlankenship, and Jeff
Inskeep.

°

CALENDAR

JAN 10- REGULAR MEETING
7:00 P.M.
Dennis Pontiac

2900 Morse Rd.

GTO Association of Central Ohio
1890 Officers

President Jim Evans

13791 Cable Road
Pataskala, OH 43062
614/927-5302

Vice-President Doug Smith
5895 Watkins Rd. S.W.

Pataskala, OH 43062
614/927-0942

Secretary Nancy Whaley

305 S. Market Street
Lithopolis, OH 43136
614/837-4372

Treasurer Richard Whaley

305 S. Market Street
Lithopolis, OH 43136
614/837-4372

See agenda page 5

JAN 12-14 Autorama
Ohio Center
Stop by and see
the Evan’s and the
Whaley’s at their
cars

FEB 14  REGULAR MEETING

" Dennis Pontiac
7:00 P.M.

FEB 19 Deadline for copy to be

into Jim Evans for
4Part8 Issue
614/927-5302

Directors Nick Anspach - 216/236-3523

Jeff Inskeep - 614/891-6679

Neal Blankenship - 614/459-0352 FEB 24 GTOACO Bowling Outing

Location to be approved
at Jan. Meeting.




November Meeting of GTOACO At Dennis Pontiac

The November méeting was called to order by Jeff Ruffer. He asked if there were
any corrections or additioms to the last months minutes. They were approved, with
Kurt Pearce stating it was nice to see the Paw Prints out a week and a half before

the next meeting.

Bowling Party: Jim Evans stated he has approached three different alleys and no
one is yet ready to accommodate us. He was given the suggestions of several different

alleys to try.

Christmas Party: Debbie Scott reported Bruce is working hard on the basement.

She has the food arranged roast beef, turkey, relish trays, swedish meatballs,

barq. chicken wings, desserts, pop, beer, chips. The Party is DECEMBER 9 at 6:00pm.
PLEASE CALL DEBBIE SCOTT IMMEDIATELY IF YOU ARE PLANNING ON ATTENDING AT 614 837-2011.
She has to tell the caterer how much food to bring.

Nominations for new officers: Debbie Scott called everyome in the club and got
good results for nominations of new officers. The following are the nominations
she received. Board of Directors, Neal Blankenship, Jeff Inskeep, Lynn Inskeep,
Jon Holland, Nick Anspach, Andy Syrkin. Nominations were opened from the floor

for any other nominations. None were heard. President, Jim Evans only nomination.
Nominations were opened to the floor and none were heard. Vice President, Doug
Smith only nomination. Nominations were opened to the floor and Neal Blankenship
nominated Lynn Inskeep. She declined as she is running for Board of Directors
Treasurer Richard Whaley only nomination. Nominations were opened to the floor

and none were heard. Secretary Nancy Whaley only nomination. Nominations were opened
to the floor and none were heard.

Motion from Jim Evans to close nominations, seconded by Debbie Scott. Ballets will
be going out shortly. PLEASE EVERYONE MAXE SURE AND VOTE.

New Business: Discussion on our local show for 1990 was brought up by Jeff Inskeep.

It has and was discussed about going to a two day show. Having tech sessions, concourse
show, drag race, road ralley. It was also brought up about having a participant

vote instead of the judging. The biggest concern on a two day show was that it would
take a lot of work almost comparable tc the national meet. Getting the help, finding

a place to hold it. Doug Smith, Lynn Inskeep and Nancy Whaley felt it should still

be a spring show as everyone wants to get their cars out. Lynn Inskeep brought up
having a cruise night with a DJ and food because we possibly cannot afford the drag
strip. Richard is to find out if we can even get the drag strip in May. Mark Baker
asked about renting the fairgrounds. Doug Smith stated it might cost around $200

to rent. He also stated that the Etna Lions Club rents their building and grounds

for $125 a day. Another concern is that if we don't hold the show at a hotel it

needs to be in an aread that has hotels, paved area, food and easy to get to. Lynn

and Neal stated it would be hard to get a special rate at hotel unless we could promise
a number of people, and that hotels are already booking for next vear. Neal felt the
Marriott would gladly take us back even though it was on a smaller scale than the
nationals. Neal suggested calling other chapters and seeing if they would be interestec
in attending or helping. We would need something to draw people to our show for

two days. Kurt Pearce suggested sending letters out on a two dav show at least

two states away to see if they would be interested in attending before we make that
decision. Richard stated if we do a two day show we will be stuck with all judging,
and a lot of trophies. Where we get a lot of help from other chapters on the

nationls, we might not get any help on our two day show. Neal Blankenship stated

his feelings were to do a one day show with a cruise at a local hotel because of the
parking spaces, have the swap meet and concourse show. There will be more discussion
on this matter later but we need to start moving on this immediately. If you have

any suggestions or concerns please call one of the officers.



November Minutes Continued:
50/50 Drawing: Winner was Ray Pierce Jr. $7.00 will go to our charities.

Lynn made motion for adjournment.

REMEMBER: THERE IS NO DECEMBER MEETING. CALL DEBBIE SCOTT AT 614 837-2011
TO MAKE RESERVATTIONS FOR OUR GREAT CHRISTMAS PARTY AT HER HOUSE. WE HAVE A
GREAT TIME PLAN ON ATTENDING.

Members in attendance at November meeting

Kurt Pearce Debbie Scott
Gene Stone Ray Pierce Jr.
Nancy Stone Jim McCoy

Jim Evans Dough Smith
Jeff Ruffer Mark Baker
Larry Dillard Nancy Whaley
Neal Blankenship Richard Whaley
Lynn Inskeep Geoffrey Ludwig

Jeff Inskeep

We would like to convey condolences to the Ray Pearce family
for the passing of his father.

Doug & Helen Smith wantSto wish everyone a Merry Christmas &
a Happy New Year!!

Here'’s wishing everyone a Christmas filled with Joy and a
healthy, prosperous, Grrrrreat New Year !! Jim & Diane Evans



GTOACO AGENDA

JANUARY 10, 1990

1) Approval of Paw Prints
2) Treasurer’s Report

3) New Officers

4) Bowling Party

5) 0ld Business

6) S#ring Show

7) New Business

8) Motion for Adjournment

FOR SALE: 1966 GTO HARDTOP - WHITE W/BLACK INTERIOR
TRI-POWER - 4 SPEED - 15" RALLY II WHEELS -~

NEW TIRES - POWER STEERING -~ REBUILT .060 MOTOR BAL .
NEW FRONT -~ GOOD CONDITION $3,500.

CONTACT: MIKE COOK (614 )653-2699 HOME: (614)477 3307 WORK.

1970 GTO PARTS FOR SALE: FRAME $75., REAR AXLE $100.
FRONT FENDERS $75./PR., ENDURA BUMPER & GRILL $125.,
R & L DOORS W/GLASS $50.EA., REAR GLASS $25.

CONTACT STEVE TEN EYCK (614)655-2769 WEEKENDS.
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WORD SCRAMBLE

comhesnrys

Now arrange the letters that are dodble underlined to answer the following
riddle.

GTO owners and gamblers get their kicks by
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Vosemite

Jim Evans
13791 Cable Road
Pataskala, OH 43062
614/927-5302




